
November
Eighth
1922.

Philip H. Kerr, Esq.,C/o. Vincent Massey, Esq., 
71 vueen*s Park,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. Kerr:-
May I .recall myself to your 

reoolleotion? I am now Principal of McGill 
University, but during the war I commanded 
the Canadian Corps.

I am looking forward to the 
pleasure of hearing you address the Canadian 
Club of Montreal next Monday. I do not know 
whether or not you have any time at your 
disposal while in Montreal, but there are two 
things I want to ask you to do,-
1. Is it possible for you to lunch or dine 
with me any day while you are here?
2. Will you speak to the McGill Canadian Club?

Frankly, I believe that far more 
good can be expected to result from addresses to 
University students than to the group of men who 
constitute our Canadian Club. That remark is not 
intended to disparage the latter, for I am a very 
sturdy supporter and admirer of these Clubs, but 
there is no mind more open, responsive, plastic or 
impressionable than the mind of the University 
student. It is only fair to tell you that should 
you speak to them you cannot expect any fee, be­
cause, although they have a Treasurer he has no 
duties,particularly,to perform.

With all good wishes, I am,
Yours faithfully,


